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WIA Board Meeting
The next WIA Board meeting on 
Tuesday, October 13, 2015, at 7:30 

p.m. in the Luther Room at Ascension 
Lutheran Church. All residents are 
welcome and encouraged to attend.

As always, minutes from the board meetings 
are available to interested residents. Please 
send requests to secretary@wiltondale.org.  

WOW Meeting 
October 20

The October Women of Wiltondale 
meeting will be held on Tuesday, Oc-

tober 20th, 7pm at Natalie West’s 
home (606 Yarmouth Road). Please 
note that this is a change to the orig-
inally proposed date for October.  If 
you are able to attend, please bring 
a bottle of wine, appetizer, or a des-
sert to share. 

Dues may be paid in the amount of 
$25 and checks can be made out to 
Women of Wiltondale. If you are 
unable to attend, feel free to drop 
off your dues to Mandy Ward (606 
Worcester Road) or Kate Beach 
(515 Yarmouth Road).  We are also 
looking for a volunteer to organize 
meal sign-ups for families on an as 
needed basis throughout the year. 
Please email mandyward2@yahoo.
com if you are able to help out.
Email Mandy at mandyward2@ya-
hoo.com to receive WOW emails 
or are willing to host an upcoming 
meeting.

Annual

Halloween  
parade 

at the Triangle
October 31 from 4:30pm-6:00pm

Dress up and come celebrate before going trick or treating

Pizza, Cookies, Apple Cider, and Water

Parade for the younger goblins starts at 5pm 

Adult and kid costume contests at 5:30pm.

Be on the lookout for an email asking 
for volunteers to help with the event.

Questions? Contact events@wiltondale.org

Save the Date
Greenwood Park Fall clean up is scheduled for 

Saturday, November 7 starting at 8:30 a.m.

Mischief Night - October 30
Towson Area COP needs volunteers to patrol for Mischief Night on 
Oct. 30.  The purpose of the patrols is to prevent or eliminate mischie-
vous activities in Towson on this night before Halloween.
Many of the Towson neighborhoods participate by taking a one hour 
shift and driving patrol through their neighborhood as well as sur-
rounding neighborhoods. The patrol starts at the Baltimore County 
Police Hillendale Resource Center, 1055 Taylor Avenue.
Light food and refreshments will be provided. For more information, 
or to sign up for a one hour patrol, please contact me via cop@wilton-
dale.org or call 410-825-8275   Thanks! Kathy Fick, Wiltondale COP

Call To Serve
It’s that time of year when the Wil-
tondale Improvement Association 
looks for residents to fi ll vacancies 
and bring fresh energy and new 
ideas to the board.  In addition fi lling 
director vacancies, the Nomination 
Committee will be looking for resi-
dents willing to serve as President, 
Vice President and Secretary.  Please 
consider serving.  Send a message 
to Contact@Wiltondale.org to sub-
mit your name or suggest someone 
who you think might be interested.  
Thank you for your consideration.

All of the kids having fun at the Annual Party at the Pool! Thanks to 
everyone who helped out, even with the rain delay.

Pet Waste Problems
A friendly reminder - All dog walkers who fail to remember that picking 
up after your pooch is a common courtesy, please know that it is also 
required by county code. See http://www.baltimorecountymd.gov/
Agencies/health/animalservices/animallaws.html for more informa-
tion. If you encounter someone who has overlooked this minor chore, 
don’t hesitate to remind them.  It might just be an effective solution and 
it demonstrates that you care about your property and Wiltondale.



E-mail Subscriptions Reminder
Wiltondale maintains two e-mail distribution lists.  This is the most 
effi cient method for the association to communicate with residents.  
Please visit the Wiltondale website to subscribe/unsubscribe to these 
lists.

WIA-COP – All information relating to community safety, security, 
crime prevention/alerts, etc.
WIA-Info – All general community information such as events, lost & 
found items 
(including pets), zoning issues, solicitations for volunteers, etc.
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Trash: every Monday, 
October 5, 12,19 & 26 

Waste Collection Schedule 
Recycling: every Thursday, 

October 1, 8, 15, 22 & 29

Yard Waste: Thursdays, 
October 1, 15 & 29

Welcome to Wiltondale
New to the neighborhood? 

If so (or if you know of any new neighbors who have recently moved in), 
please email secretary@wiltondale.org so that they may be welcomed by 
the hospitality committee. We would also like to include your contact in-
formation in this newsletter. Please email your name, new address and 
phone numbers to newsletter@wiltondale.org to be included in the next 

edition.

Also, any updates to your directory information can be sent to 
directory@wiltondale.org.

WIA President’s Letter
Next summer will be the Wiltondale Pool’s 
60th season, and even though it has been more 
than 15 years since the last major pool renova-
tion, it remains one of the best features of our 
neighborhood. 
 
A few years ago, the Wiltondale Improvement 
Association’s Pool Committee began exploring 
renovation plans to continue this treasured 
tradition. Through the formation of a Pool 
Renovation Subcommittee earlier this year, 
the plans were formalized and the fi rst phase 
of renovations are currently underway and are 
anticipated to be completed by the end of this 
year. 
 
Phase one updates focus on the Main Pool and 
include: concrete pool deck replacement, new 
led pool lights, new guard chairs, pool deck 
drain tile system, re-plaster/whitecoat pool, 
transition tile and coping repairs, new built-in 
steps into shallow end of pool, pool perimeter 
caulking, new diving board, and pool cover 
modifi cations.
 
If you would like to fi nd out more about the 
renovations in progress that are anticipated 
to be completed by the end of this year, please 
attend the next Wiltondale Board of Direc-
tors Meeting at Ascension Church on Tuesday, 
October 13 at 7:30 p.m.
 
Thank you for your support.

Nate Raider
WIA President

Please Note...
The annual Chili Cookoff will not be held this 
year due to renovations that are starting at 
the pool. This event should be back again 
next year.
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Editor’s Note
If you have any exciting news (and/or photos) you would like to 
share with your neighbors such as births, weddings, graduations, 
etc., please send it to newsletter@wiltondale.org and it may be 

included in the next issue of the newsletter.  
Submissions, changes, deletions and additions 

should be submitted by Monday, October 26th.  
Thanks!  Kelley Battaglia, Editor

Towson Community Events

The Towson Farmer’s Market and The Kenilworth 

Farmers’ Market will continue through November. 

The 51th Annual Towson Chamber Golf Tournament 
Come out on October 26th, 10am start at the Country Club of 
Maryland. 

What better way to spend a beautiful Fall day with your friends 
and business associates than on one of Maryland’s fi nest cours-
es, the Country Club of Maryland. For the minimal fee of $540 
for a foursome, we offer a great continental breakfast, libations 
along the course and a cookout fi t for a king. Registration begins 
at 9am and golf begins at 10am. 

Fall Music, Arts & Food Festival at Belvedere Square
Free fun for the whole family

Seasonal Foods and Drinks Available Thoughout the Square
Crafts: 10:00am - 5:00pm
Music & Dance Performances :  Noon - 4:30pm
Book Signing:  1:00 - 3:00pm - June Ellis, Author - House of  
 Seven Days

Trick-or-Treat at Belvedere Square 
will be held on Sunday, October 25th, 1-4 p.m. 

Help wanted!

Wiltondale Pool Membership Coordinator 

The Wiltondale Improvement Association’s Pool Committee is 
looking for a conscientious and customer-friendly Wiltondale 
resident to serve as Membership Coordinator for the Wil-
tondale Pool. The Membership Coordinator will oversee the 
majority of membership communications (email and mailings); 
maintain the membership roster of all active and inactive pool 
members and bondholders; manage the waitlist; handle all new 
membership inquiries and admissions; and provide storage for 
pool bonds. She/he will work closely with the Pool Treasurer to 
keep track of dues payments. Database experience is a plus. This 
is a new, year-round, paid part-time position, with majority of 
hours spent in spring and early summer. Interested candidates 
please email Karen Sorensen, Pool Committee Chair, at pool@
wiltondale.org. Feel free to call with questions (410-494-1634). 



Wiltondale Classified Advertising

d

Please submit new or updated ads to newsletter@wiltondale.org. The deadline for the November newsletter is Monday, October 26th.

Cordless Black & Decker M2000 24V 20 

inch mulching lawn mower in fi ne working 
condition with charger and bag for $95. 

Will cut 1/3 A. on a charge. 
Call Harvey Noyes at 410-337-0426 or 

email hlnoyes@comcast.net 

If a picture is worth a thousand words - 
why not frame it ?

Diane Topper   Picture Framer  
410-337-0077

______________________________________________

Custom built cabinetry built to your needs. 
Contact: Kenn Macintosh  410-828-5679 

______________________________________________

I’m experienced with building, 
repairing & speeding up computers. 

I also do TV & other electronic setups. 
Max Birckner 443-377-2573

______________________________________________

Experienced Mathematics/Statistics tutor.
Have 10 years of teaching experience at 

Loyola University, Maryland and 15 years 
experience as a Biostatistician at the Johns   

Bloomberg School of Public Health.  
Will tutor most high school 

mathematics courses and any high school 
or college level statistics courses.  
Evening or weekend availability; 

references available.
Mike Schneider  443-632-6589 or 

mschneider4@loyola.edu

Hope Steger, age 13
 I am good with children of all ages.  

I have completed the Babysitting Basics 
online class at the Red Cross.  I will get your 

kids involved in things they enjoy.  I have 
lots of references.  I am available on school 

nights and weekends.
Please call or text: 443-564-2486

Email: hopesteger@gmail.com 
______________________________________________

Maddie Guidera, age 13     443-220-1941
     Babysitting and Petsitting 

 Red Cross certifi ed. 8th Grade.

Olivia Morgan, age 16    443-860-1998
Experienced and responsible babysitter

American Safety and 
Health Institute Certifi ed
Wiltondale Pool Lifeguard 

______________________________________________

Devon Quinn, age 15     410-296-0968
Experienced Red Cross 

Certifi ed Babysitter 
______________________________________________

Madeline Roberge, age 13  
443-889-3938

Babysitting and pet care.  
Skilled with both children and pets.

______________________________________________

Mason Vandiver     410-583-1737
Active Babysitter/Mother’s Helper

Oldest of 3 Boys, Will get your kids moving!
Outdoor play, practice sports, play at park 

Responsible 14 Year Old
______________________________________________

Lawn mowing/Babysitting
Pet care/Snow removal

Drew Evans, age 14      443-838-0788
______________________________________________

Babysitting/Summer childcare
Kelsey Evans, age 18     443-895-0997

______________________________________________

Emma Fox, age 17      443-847-1265
Red Cross certifi ed babysitter

References Available 
______________________________________________

College graduate, aged 22, 
available beginning mid-May for summer 
nanny, baby, pet and house-sitting duties. 

Many years of experience, 
Red Cross certifi ed. 

Please call Sallie Lotz,    443-310-3332.
______________________________________________

Lucy Moylan, age 13     410-236-9495
Babysitting and petsitting

Loves kids and animals and is very reliable 
and responsible. Lots of experience.  

______________________________________________

Experienced reliable Nanny seeking 
occasional work babysitting, mother’s 

helper, petsitting and housesitting. 
Years of valuable experience.

Please call Holly Gunts at 410-337-7382 
or hollygunts@gmail.com

Experienced and responsible babysitter
Caroline Mecchi, age 14      410-823-3930

______________________________________________

Isabelle Suttner, age 14       410-627-5423
House sitter, babysitter, mother’s helper.

Red Cross certifi ed.  
______________________________________________

Grace Molling, age 13     443-761-4593
Babysitting and petsitting 

Great with kids and animals. Very friendly, 
fun, and responsible. Can babysit any age 

and has lots of experience. 
______________________________________________

Lawn mowing/Babysitting
Grady Kuhn, age 14      410-847-9026   

______________________________________________

Pet Sitting - Friendly & Reliable    

Nick Birckner   443-377-4207
______________________________________________

Ian Burkhardt, age 16     443-527-6357
Leaf raking/Snow removal

Experienced Babysitter  
References available 

______________________________________________

Pet care, Grass cutting, 
Leaf raking & Snow removal

Cole Burkhardt, age 14     443-527-6357
______________________________________________

Experienced Red Cross Certifi ed Babysitter 
Lauren Rudolphi, age 15     410-825-8373

______________________________________________

Experienced Red Cross Certifi ed Babysitter
Bridget Rudolphi, age 18     410-825-8373 

______________________________________________

Abby Marlowe, age 18     443-841-9096
Babysitting, pet care, and house sitter. 

Red Cross certifi ed. 
______________________________________________

Brooke Henderson, age 15   443-824-7957
Babysitting, pet care and house sitter. 

Red Cross certifi ed, Towson HS. 
______________________________________________

Lawn Mowing services
Tim and  Brian Coan, age 17  

410-337-9159______________________________________________

Petsitting 4 U
Dogs, Cats, Birds, Goldfi sh

Jacob Schoenfeld, Reliable Pet Owner    
410-337-5079 

Home/Child Care Home/Child CareFor Sale

Home Improvements Require Board Approval 
The Architecture Committee of the Wiltondale Improvement Association is requiring 45 days for review of property changes. Please plan ahead. 
Submission of forms and approval by the committee is required for all exterior home improvements. In addition, you are required to review your 
plans with your immediate neighbors prior to submitting forms. A “Proposed Improvement Review Form” can be downloaded from the Wilton-
dale website at www.wiltondale.org. To have plans reviewed for approval, contact arch@wiltondale.org.

Home/Child Care

Professional Services


